
SOAR 

March 8, 2016 

 

The meeting was called to order at l:30 pm with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Roll Call of Officers:   Everyone was present with the exception of Wayne Komprood and Susan 

Walt. 

 

The February meeting minutes were read and approved. 

 

Old Business: Leo Patterson discussed the Life Ins policies last month.  He has found out some 

more information.  Leo advised that when you notify the Goodyear Information Center and 

VEBA they contact the life insurance companies involved.  Depending on when you retired will 

determine where the policies are written. 

 

Picnic for Retirees: May 15, 2016 from Noon to 4 pm.  RSVP to Mary Meier by May 1, 2016. 

After a discussion on what we wanted served, it was decided that butterfly pork chops won.  As 

in the past Willie & Debbie Kreeger & family will be cooking and serving the food.  Willie has 

agreed to buy all the products that are needed and the Retirees will reimburse him.  Also any 

items that you would like to donate to the Bingo games will be appreciated.  Retirees attending 

with the last name A-M should bring a dessert, those from N-Z should bring a salad.  It was also 

voted on to write a $100 check to Willie Kreeger for all of his help in putting on the picnic. 

Joe Coates made the motion, Leo Patterson seconded it and the members approved the above 

motion. 

 

Larry Dyson brought up about seeing a doctor.  When calling Freedom Blue they told him he has 

to stay in Network.   Jerry Redington advised that Stephenson & Winnebago counties do not 

have a network so we can see any doctor that we would like. 

 

Jerry Redington advised that there will be a Trust Fund Meeting on March 14, in Baltimore 

Maryland.  It is a short agenda and he will be taking part in the meeting by phone and computer.   

 

We have three recent deaths to report:  Richard Rouse, Frank Skutt, and Gene Stukenberg. 

 

With no further business to discuss it was moved to adjourn the meeting, Leo Patterson moved 

and John Hendren 2nd the motion.   Meeting was adjourned at 2:15 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted by  

Geri Hendren 

 

 

 

 


